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Welcome to Reception 

May 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
We are delighted to be welcoming you and your child to join us in September! Under 

normal circumstances, we would invite you into school to attend a parent meeting prior 

to your child starting Reception but as we are unfortunately unable to do that, please 

follow the link to our Welcome to Reception PowerPoint on the school website. It 

contains important information that we would like to share with you to support a happy 

and smooth transition for your child. 

In this pack, there is a photo booklet of our classroom layout to help familiarise your 

child with the new environment. Please complete the enclosed forms and return to 

school at your earliest convenience. 

Our website is regularly updated with events and information to keep you up to date 

with school life: http://www.hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk/website. 

For more information about our values and ethos at Hipsburn Primary, please take a 

look at our prospectus and The Hipsburn Promise: 

http://www.hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk/website/school_prospectus/481167 .The 

Hipsburn Promise is reflective of our school values and is what we believe are the most 

important opportunities and experiences that every child will be offered during their 

time with us. 

If you have any questions or would like any further information about anything please 

send an email to admin@hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk 

 
Kind regards, 

Miss Gleghorn and Mrs Johnson 
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